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Web Announcement 2869 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Provider Enrollment Group Training Videos Available 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training team would 
like to advise all providers, delegates and staff that Nevada Medicaid has created and published a series of 10 
Initial Group Enrollment training videos for group providers.  These short, high-level instructional videos walk a 
group provider through the basics of submitting an application to Nevada Medicaid.  

Please visit the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training YouTube Channel to access the new videos.  

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3AEnJYHK0o3FEzqQhDGS6Q

